
From: Gallagher, June
To: Chambers, Michelle
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Date: December 11, 2020 1:37:10 PM

 
 
June Gallagher, B.A., Dipl. M.A.
Municipal Clerk                                                                            
Legislative Services Department 
Municipality of Clarington                                                               
40 Temperance Street, Bowmanville ON L1C 3A6 
905-623-3379 ext. 2102 | 1-800-563-1195
www.clarington.net
 
From: Isaac Murphy <absolute.carpentry@outlook.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 1:36 PM
To: Gallagher, June <JGallagher@clarington.net>
Subject: Zoning Changes in Clarington
 

EXTERNAL

 
To Whom this may concern,
 
I am writing this email in response to the proposed changes of zoning in our Maple Grove
area, affecting us at 2525 Maple Grove Rd.  We moved to this area with our family and we do
NOT approve of these zoning changes.  We moved specifically to a zoned area of agricultural
and plan to raise our kids on agricultural land.  We do not see any benefit in changing the
zoning and would be very upset to have this go through.
 

Janelle Murphy

Absolute Carpentry

905-441-3834
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